SOUTHINGTON YOUNG DEMOCRATS—MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION


Thank you for showing an interest in getting involved with American politics, working in some fashion for the party of the middle class and workers and progressive ideas, the party of women and minorities and ALL Americans.

Volunteer opportunities include—meeting state, local and federal Democrats, working phone banks, door knocking, envelope stuffing, recruiting new voters, talking to your friends, running for office someday!
The elections this November, 2016, figure to significantly shape the state and federal governments of the United States. We also will meet with Young Democrats from across our state and country!
Our officers—Ross Hart, Chairman, Allie Rinaldi, Vice Chairperson, (Mr.) Bob Brown, advisor (we will elect new officers, including membership chair and Secretary/treasurer, at picnic). Visit our link on Southingtondemocrats.org.
NAME____________________________________________________________ Age_________

ADDRESS (home and/or college)____________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________

Contact Methods:
   cell phone_______________________ e-mail_______________________________________ 
   Other contact methods_________________________________________________________

Which of the following do you do? Circle, and list the name you use:
   Facebook   Twitter   Snapchat   Instagram
Please circle all you are willing to do:
   Phone banks    door knock    stuff envelopes    talk with friends   
   Other (specify) _____________________________________________________
IMPORTANT—The Southington Young Democrats are sponsoring a picnic (food and drinks!) Sunday, October 16, at the Polish Falcon’s Club (33 Knowles Ave), from 2-4, to meet state and local politicians and other Democrats—young and experienced (from Southington, and possibly Cheshire as well)
***PLEASE e-mail this to Bob Brown (chopin7777@aol.com) or Ross Hart (ross.hart22@gmail.com), or mail to B. Brown, 587 Burritt St, Plantsville, CT 06479
